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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

General Questions 

Your First Name Sondra  

Your Last Name Burns  

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email sondra0101@gmail.com  

Your Phone 
Number 

2252789279 

Your Message I wrote to you earlier today regarding opposition to the Blue Cross sale. I 
incorrectly referenced Anthem’s contract dispute with University of California 
which is not relevant to the sale of Blue Cross to the for-profit Elevance. I 
believe Elevance has had lawsuits in other states. I still hope that you will 
investigate them and that you will support giving state employees a voice in 
this matter. Thank you. 
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